APPRENTICESHIP WEEK

Plumbers and Pipefitters Local 23 proudly recognizes
National Apprenticeship week Nov. 13t through the 19t.
We will be holding an informational session Nov. 18, 2023,
from 8:30am-9:30am followed by applications from 9:30am-
12:00pm. Visit ualocal23.org to learn more about the event
and how to prepare for a career in the Piping Industry.

Apprenticeship opportunities in:

¢ Plumbing

e Pipefitting

e Heating Ventilation, Air Conditioning
& Refrigeration

*Visit our website for
detailed instructions.

EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PLEDGE

The Rockford Area Plumbing, Pipefitting, and Refrigeration JATC will not E E_r.- P E
discriminate against applicants or apprentices based on race, color, 'l*ll
religion, national origin, sex (including pregnancy and gender identity), ey .rl:'--
sexual orientation, genetic information, or because they are an individual v
with a disability or a person 40 years or older. The JATC will take affirm-
ative action to provide equal opportunity in apprenticeship and will oper-

ate this apprenticeship program as required under Title 29 of the Code of
Federal Regulations, Part 30, as amended.




